
 
07 September 2023 
 
MEDIA RELEASE  
 
RE: Limpopo Provincial Government launches investigation into allegations of 
maladministration in Department of Social Development 
 
The Limpopo Provincial Government has received allegations of maladministration at 
the Department of Social Development and has taken immediate action to address 
them. The allegations have been made against the Head of Department, Mr. Makwena 
Julius Mahopo, which are of significant concern. As a result thereof, the provincial 
government has initiated a thorough investigation into the matters raised. 
 
The investigation process will be conducted with impartiality and diligence, in 
collaboration with relevant stakeholders. The aim is to gather all necessary information 
and evidence to ensure a fair and comprehensive assessment of the allegations. 
 
Upon the conclusion of the investigation, the Limpopo Provincial Government will 
provide the public with necessary announcements regarding the findings and any 
subsequent actions to be taken.  
 
For further information or enquiries, please contact the Provincial Government 
Spokesperson, Mr. Ndavhe Ramakuela, at 082 200 5357 or 067 267 2063 or 
RamakuelaN@premier.limpopo.gov.za. 
 
ENDS/ 
 
Issued by the Limpopo Provincial Government 
 
#HeritageMonth2023 
#LeaveNoOneBehind 
#LetsGrowLimpopoTogether 


